
Argentine Tango Starts in February!

Dear Future Tango Enthusiasts :)
We are excited to announce the start of our Argentine Tango classes at the 

University of Arizona! Discover the beauty, passion, and intrigue of this 
unique dance in a fun and friendly environment.

Our classes are suitable for all skill levels, 
and�������������������������� Come and 
be a part of our Tango community!

We look forward to seeing you there!

(Eric Lindgren and Rebecca Rorick Smith)

or email us at eric@uatango.com
For more information, please visit our website at https://www.uatango.com

Wednesdays, February 7th 
through May 1st @ 8-9:15pm
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Ina Gittings Building, 1737 
E University Blvd - map
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